


The scope of this project is to do the following repairs to our condo at Unit 8 on 25th 

Street: To remodel the windows from fixed windows to double hung wooden windows 

with mullions that match the other windows on our building. Although the address of our 

building is E. Franklin Street, our unit fronts 25th Street. A pdf sketch of the proposed 

window replacement and two photoshopped images showing what the final windows 

would look like are attached along with photos showing the damage. One photoshopped 

photo shows the window painted brown to match the other doors and one painted tan to 

match the other windows on the building.

Photos as followed are attached:

Current Building

Damaged window

Window-sketch

Photoshopped window painted brown

Photoshopped window painted tan

Two Photos of historical building

The contractor for this work is Kevin Michaels of KMJ Woodwright, Inc. He has twenty 

years of experience in wood working. He will follow all CAR guidelines for door and 

window repair and replacement. 
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